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This Month’s Highlights 

 Student and Staff Birthdays 
Student birthdays for each month are now celebrated on a weekly basis.  Birthday cards for the 
students are placed in their instructor’s mailbox each week and students show the card to 
receive a cookie.  The cookies are prepared by Chef Traub’s students.  Staff birthdays for each 
month are celebrated in the faculty lounge during the final Friday of each month.  The culinary 
students in Chef Lopez’s class prepared a carrot cake with a cream cheese filling and frosting for 
staffs’ December birthdays.   
 

 Faculty Meeting 
To finish out the semester a staff meeting was held on Thursday, December 13.  Final reminders 
for the semester were provided to the staff.  Items on the agenda included:  Student of the 
Month Deadline, Winter Recess for participating schools, Emergency Procedures, Perfect 
Attendance, CTE Month, Semester Grades, ECA Assessments & Enrollment Forms for 2013-2014 
School Year. 
 

 Principals Meeting 
A principals meeting was held on Tuesday, January 8 due to the holiday break.  An assortment of 
sandwiches, chips, drinks and dessert was provided for the principals since the “To the Nines” 
restaurant was set to reopen on Monday, January 14.  Principals met from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.  
The items on the agenda included:  Review Minutes, Student of the Month, Relay for Life, School 
Guidelines, Program Videos, Attendance, Introduction to Pharmacy, Pathways & End of Pathway 
Assessments. 
 
The principals in attendance from the participating schools were:  Beech Grove, Southport, 
Greenwood, Perry Meridian, Franklin Community, Whiteland & Center Grove. 
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This Month’s Highlights – cont. 

 Counselors Meeting 
Mrs. Dietrich met with the sending school guidance counselors and discussed enrollment for the 
2013-14 school year.  All schools were represented. 
 

 Enrollment for the Current Students 
Mrs. Dietrich met with the current sophomores and juniors about returning to Central Nine next 
year.  She is in the process of collecting those forms. 
 

 MSSC Testing 
Mrs. Dietrich worked with Mr. Griffin in proctoring the MSSC safety test.  Mrs. Dietrich and Mr. 
Griffin are happy to report that over half of his class earned the certification. 
 

 End of semester wrap up 
Mrs. Dietrich sent semester grades to the sending schools. 
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